
 
 

 

Announcement 2018 – 66 

 

                                                                                                                
 

11/16/18 

Thanksgiving Day Holiday Schedule 

 

Planet Home Lending will be closed for business on Thursday, November 22, 2018 in observance 

of the Thanksgiving Holiday.    

Rate locks will be accepted through the CORE Seller Portal until 8:00 P.M. EST on Wednesday, 

November 21st.  Manual locks and Mandatory bid tapes for Correspondent will not be accepted after 

2:00 P.M. EST on November 21st.   

Rates will be published on Friday, November 23rd, and due to the markets closing early, the lock 

desk will close at 1:30 P.M. EST on November 23rd.  

Planet will resume its normal operations on Monday, November 26, 2018.  

The Planet Home Lending CORE Seller Portal and all other online systems will be available for 

submitting loans and conditions, etc.  

Please distribute this information to the appropriate individuals within your organization.  

If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Sales Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 


